
MEETING MINUTES
ALBANY CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Tuesday, June 4th, 2024.  6:30 pm
Members present: Cathy Ryan, Cort Hansen, Sean Wadsworth, Mike Steward, Absent and excused: Kevin Tilton, and Jacob MacKenzie, alternate.  
Cathy called the meeting to order at 6:33 pm.  With no scheduled appointments she went directly to new business and asked for questions or comments on the 5/7/24 meeting minutes.  With no comments or questions she made a motion to accept the meeting minutes for the 5/7/24 meeting.  Sean seconded the motion and the vote was taken to approve the minutes was approved 3-0-1.  Cathy abstained due to her absence at that meeting. 
A discussion was had regarding a recent public request that Kevin had received to rehabilitate the O’Connor memorial bench along the river by the Crossover Trail.  There has been no word from the O’Connor family but it was felt that the offer would be welcomed.  How to remove the bench and transport it was discussed as it is locked to a nearby tree.  It was also noted that the lock on the gate at the Crossover trailhead is damaged and should be replaced.  Cathy will check with Rick Hiland to see if he still has a combination lock as he had donated the one that has now been damaged.
No one has heard anything from the farmers regarding any roadwork in the field.

Mike noted that the flagging work has been done on the new trail off of Up Hill Both Ways trail and that members should walk the trail to review the layout before the USVLT needs to be contacted for their approval.  

Cathy thanked everyone for the work done on the volunteer spring trail work day held Saturday, May 18th.  She commended conservation commission members for their volunteerism and work.
With no further business and with no other public comment, Sean made a motion to adjourn and with a second from Mike the motion was approved 4-0 and the meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm.

The next meeting date will be 7/2/24.

Cort Hansen, Conservation Commission Secretary.
